St. Marys Elementary School’s Title One Stakeholder Meeting
St. Marys Elementary School’s Title | stakeholder meeting will be held Monday,
September 18, at 8:00 a.m. All parents and community members are invited to
attend the meeting, which will be held at the school (600 Osborne Street). The
purpose of the meeting is to review school goals, family engagement budgetary
needs, Family Engagement Plan, and Family-School Compacts. These items will be
made available at the school, on the school’s website, and as requested prior to
the meeting. If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to offer
feedback for the plan, please submit feedback via email to
rnarvell@camden.k12.ga.us or rlee@camden.k12.ga.us.

St. Marys Elementary School’s Title One Annual Meeting

St. Marys Elementary School’s Title | annual meeting will be held October 19th,
at 4:30 p.m. All parents and community members are invited to attend the
meeting, which will be held at the school (600 Osborne Street). The purpose of
the meeting is to adopt the school’s Title I/parent involvement plans/budget and
compact(s). These items will be made available at the school, on the school’s
website, and as requested prior to the meeting.

School Council Meeting

St. Marys Elementary School’s School Council Meeting will be held Wednesday,
September 21, at 12:30 p.m. All parents and community members are invited to
attend the meeting, which will be held at the school (600 Osborne Street).



